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From: Stults, Missy
To: Alanis, Sarah
Cc: Lange, Joe
Subject: FW: John Mirsky Resignation from the Sustainability Commission
Date: Monday, July 28, 2025 9:36:34 AM
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Hi Sarah –
 
We have a resignation from the new Sustainability Commission. Forwarding the note to you.
Best,
Missy
 
Missy Stults, PhD. (she/her)
Sustainability and Innovations Director
Ann Arbor Office of Sustainability and Innovations
301 E. Huron Street
Ann Arbor, MI
mstults@a2gov.org
P: 734-794-6430 x 43725 | www.a2gov.org/sustainability
 
From: John Mirsky  
Sent: Sunday, July 27, 2025 10:25 PM
To: Taylor, Christopher (Mayor) <CTaylor@a2gov.org>
Cc: Stults, Missy <MStults@a2gov.org>; Lange, Joe <JLange@a2gov.org>; Donnelly, Erin
<EDonnelly@a2gov.org>; Harp, Gabriel (Energy Commission) Brooks
Curtis Briggs, Erica <EBriggs@a2gov.org>; Mallek, Jon
<JMallek@a2gov.org>; Cornell, Jenn <JCornell@a2gov.org>
Subject: John Mirsky Resignation from the Sustainability Commission

 

 
Mayor Taylor,
 
My wife, Renate, and I will be moving to a Seattle, WA suburb later this year. Because of our
impending move and all of the associated activities, it makes sense for me to resign
effective immediately from the new Sustainability Commission / the old Energy and
Environmental Commissions (where I served as liaison from the former to the latter).
 
It has been a pleasure to serve as a City commissioner since 2016, including as Administrator
Lazarus' executive policy advisor of sustainability for three years. Much was accomplished
during that period but much remains to be achieved, just like every place else. I'm sure that the



City will be well served and well advised by the members of the new commission. 
 
Just as Renate and I were here, we both hope to become active in our new community.
Hopefully we can make a positive difference there, as we attempted to here.
 
Sincerely,
John Mirsky




